
Bare Hill Pond Watershed Management Committee

Meeting Notes

Date:  1 February 2021

Place:  Online Zoom meeting

Members Present: Bruce Leicher (Chair), Brian McClain, Kerry Shrives, Peter Von Loesecke,

Pablo Carbonell

Members Absent: Megan Glew, Morey Kraus (Alternate Member)

Others Present:

None

Bruce Leicher opened the meeting at 7:43 pm

Discuss and approve comments on Bare Hill Woods CPC application

Bruce Leicher and Pablo Carbonell participated in a site walk of the forest at Bare Hill Pond Road Woods
on Thursday, January 27, 2021 at 1pm, and recounted their observations that the wooded area is integral
for water quality standards (reducing sheet runoff, carbon sequestration, and ground soil filtration) as
well as viewshed.

Bruce Leicher shared a draft letter regarding the Bare Hill Woods Community Preservation Act Request.
BHPWMC Members expressed agreement with the spirit and the content of the letter as drafted with
only very minor edits and approved to send the letter to the Community Preservation Committee.

Kerry Shrives/Secretary

Next Meeting: February 22, 2021


